
 
WHEATLAND CITY COUNCIL 

RESOLUTION NO. 53-24 
 

RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF WHEATLAND  
EXPRESSING APPRECIATION TO OUTGOING CITY COUNCIL MEMBER PAMELA SHELTON 

 
 

WHEREAS, Pamela Shelton has dutifully served on the Wheatland City Council since 2020; and 

 

WHEREAS, Pamela Shelton’s leadership on the Wheatland City Council exemplified her 

commitment to the Wheatland community with contributions that will be of lasting value to the City of 

Wheatland; and  

 

WHEREAS, Pamela Shelton has been an advocate for the improvement and longevity of the City 

of Wheatland through her efforts serving on the Wheatland City Council; and  

 

WHEREAS, Pamela Shelton has supported the safety and health of the citizens of the City of 

Wheatland by responsibly serving on the Board of Directors of the Wheatland Fire Authority since 2021; 

and  

 

WHEREAS, Pamela Shelton’s diligent efforts serving on the General Plan Advisory Committee 

have provided thoughtful guidance to staff on general plan policies; and 

 

WHEREAS, Pamela Shelton has also demonstrated her strong commitment to this community by 

serving  on the Feather River Air Quality Management District Board of Directors, Wheatland Agriculture 

Policies Committee, Wheatland School District 2x2x2 Committee, Yuba Sutter Economic Development 

Corporation Board of Directors and the Yuba County Historical Committee; and  

 

WHEREAS, Pamela Shelton will be missed by her fellow City Council members and by the staff of 

the City of Wheatland. 

 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED AND DETERMINED by the City Council of the City of 

Wheatland that the City of Wheatland does hereby recognize Pamela Shelton for her exemplary public 

service as Council member to the City of Wheatland. 

 
PASSED AND ADOPTED by the City Council of City of Wheatland on this 10th day of December 

2024. 
 
                             
Robert Coe, Vice Mayor      Lisa McIntosh, Council Member 
 
         
   Angela Teter, Council Member 
 
 
ATTEST: 
 
   ______  
Lisa Thomason, City Clerk 


